
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

SAMPLE BULLETIN ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
Archbishop’s Annual Appeal 

Vicariate Outreach Program 
 

“Trust  in  the Lord” 
 

In the spirit of stewardship the Archbishop’s Annual Appeal initiated the 
Vicariate Outreach Program in 1997.  The Program offers support to 
local organizations that, by their efforts, are a meaningful extension of 
the mission of the Catholic Church and her teachings.   
 
The Archdiocese and the Archbishop’s Annual Appeal, has received 
broad acclaim for sharing more than $21M over the previous 27 years of 
this effort.  With the support of all parish households, we remain 
enthusiastic about continuing this vital outreach Program this year as 
well.   
 
If you desire to suggest a worthy local charity for funding by the 
Vicariate Outreach Program, please contact the parish office.  An 
outreach program of this scope requires following a time-tested process.  
If you make a suggestion it will be reviewed and considered for 
nomination – not all suggestions will become nominations as funds are 
limited.  Please be sure to include as much information on the program as 
possible.  Parish nominations are reviewed and confirmed by the 
Archdiocesan Vicariate Outreach Committee. 

 
Thank you for your concern and generosity. 


